
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, November 15, 2021

CHAIR’S REPORT



Chair Mackinnon pictured with Commissioners Barker, Coupar & Giesbrecht, Minister Mark, Mayor Stewart,
Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh First Nations and the Invictus Games Bid team. Invictus Games
Foundation delegates travelled from London, England to conduct a site visit. There was an official and traditional
welcome and host city presentation to learn more about the 2025 Invictus Winter Hybrid Games bid for Vancouver.

Invictus Games Foundation Site Visit – January 28
Vancouver Convention Centre  




